
- Msgr. Thomas Curry to Archbishop Roger Mahony,  
June 22, 1987

One other item that needs clarification is the recommendation that 
Mike continue in therapy with a qualified psychologist or psychiatrist. 
I see a difficulty here, in that if he were to mention his problem with 

child abuse it would put the therapist in the position of having to 
report him. I think we have to be very careful about whom he goes to 

see and what kind of information is released to the program. Given 
the fact that he cannot mention his past problem, the necessity to be 
so circumspect might defeat the purpose of his going to a therapist.

He is currently staying with Father Tim Dyer at St. Elisabeth in Van 
Nuys and plans to help out there during the summer with Masses and 
in visiting rest homes and hospitals. I did give him permission to be 

there while we are working on a position in ministry for him.
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